
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Working Together for our Children 
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Thank You! 

Thank you to everyone for 
your support so far this 
academic year – from 

donating unwanted gifts and 
providing raffle prizes, to all 
those wonderful volunteers 

who manned a stall or helped 
behind the scenes to make 

Bradshaw’s Christmas Fair a 
huge success. 

Your involvement is key to 
our success, so mark your 

calendars with our upcoming 
events and keep supporting 

our school. 

We couldn’t do it without 
you! 

£1525.50
 

£97 
Refreshments 

£1243 
Xmas Fair 

£185.50 
Xmas Cards 

Save the Date! 
More information about each event will  

be given nearer the time. 

09/02/24 – Doughnut Day 
 
 26/02/24 – Mother’s Day Stalls 
 
07/03/24 – World Book Day Stall 
 
15/03/24 – Non-Uniform Day  
for chocolate donations 
 
21/03/24 – Chocolate Bingo 

 

We are recruiting… 

The following committee roles will be 
available from September 2024: 

• Secretary 
• Treasurer 

We are starting the search early 
to ensure the future of the PTA. 

More information to follow. 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

Bradshaw Loves  

Books! 

We are collecting second-hand 
books for our book stall on 

World Book Day. 

Do you have any books (for 
children or adults) you could 

donate? 

 

 

 

Unfortunately, our storage 
facilities are very limited, and 

we can only collect books from 
the week beginning 04/03/24 – 
plenty of time for you to sort 

through your bookshelves! 

Did You Know? 

You don’t have to attend 
meetings to be part of the PTA. 

We have a wide range of 
activities, all with varying time 
commitments, so how much or 
how little you choose to get 
involved is really up to you. 

Why not join our WhatsApp 
group to find out about up-

coming volunteer opportunities. 

Send your number to 

ptachair@bradshawcloud.org 

and we will add you to the group. 

Two ways to help the PTA without leaving 

the house… 

Over the last couple of years, we 

have raised over £2000 by being a 

member of the Co-op Local 

Community Fund. 

If you are already a Co-op member, 

please check you have selected 

Bradshaw CPS PTA as your cause. 

If you are not yet a member, please 

considering joining by following the 

link: 
https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/85524 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

We’ve registered Bradshaw Community 

Primary School PTA Grappenhall with 

easyfundraising, which means over 7000 

brands will now donate to us for FREE 

every time you use easyfundraising to 

shop with them.  These donations will 

help so much, so please sign up to support 

us, it’s completely free and doesn’t take 

long.     

mailto:ptachair@bradshawcloud.org
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